
The date: 6/14/2022 
The week number: 24 
The walk number: 1666 
The weather: 77 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Travis Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, 
 Judi Sato, Chris Moreno, Cara Mayo, Matt Musser 
  
The birds (21) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

8  Bushtit 0.75 

1 American Crow 0.88 

3 Mourning Dove 1 

4 House Finch 1 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.75 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0 

3 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

6 Northern Mockingbird 0.75 

1 Hooded Oriole 0 

2 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.75 

5 Common Raven 0.62 

2 House Sparrow 0.88 

4 California Towhee 0.88 

1 Spotted Towhee 0.38 

5 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.25 

5 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:49. Tournament Park was open. 
 
We welcomed two new walkers to the walk, Cara Mayo and Matt Musser. They had a baby in a 
stroller and I didn’t catch the baby’s name, but the baby wasn’t going to get credit for the walk 
anyway, because the baby never actually walked. That’s a requirement. Cara and Matt are the 
204th and 205th walkers to walk the Caltech bird walk. We are now up to 6501 person-walks on 
this the 1667th walk in the series dating back to 10/15/1986. Wow! 
 
OK, as to the walk itself, it was a good one. Our 21 species was just two short of the maximum 
for the week and 5 above the median. The bird of the day was a Hooded Oriole spotted by Chris 
and Judi. Good for them! Overall, I give the walk a score of not half-bad. 
 
Alan, 
6/20/2022 
 


